LAKE-LEHMAN SCHOOL DISTRICT

Special Education Department
P.O.Box 38
Lehman, PA 18627
(570) 255-2811

Dear Lake-Lehman Families,

Online/Virtual Platforms

During this difficult time, the Lake-Lehman School District is committed to making a
good faith effort to provide continuity of education that is appropriate and reasonable for
students while our school district is closed due to COVID-19.

The past few weeks Special Education teachers and related service providers have
been reaching out to families to communicate the plans and to gauge your level of
access as it relates to technology.

To that end, Lake-Lehman School District has a level of expectation when utilizing
online/virtual platforms. We expect that all families will review and implement the
following guidelines and expectations to ensure the confidentiality rights of all students
are protected during instructional methodologies which will include group
communications, and/or video conferencing.

1. Neither L.ake-Lehman School District nor parent shall make or maintain
recordings of the content or classroom activity or other group communication that
is conveyed via the virtual attendance services. Students will not be recorded.

2. Parents shall make every effort to ensure that no one other than the student
scheduled to participate in a virtual attendance setrvice can see or hear the virtual

atiendance service.

3. If parental or other third-party involvement in a virtual attendance service is
necessary to enable a student to participate, the individual assisting the student
shall not re-disclose any personally identifiable information about any student
involved in the virtual attendance activity.

Hope your families stay safe and healthy!
Sin erely,

ma Antone
Director of Spec;al Education




